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Cherry Chase Elementary School, in conjunction with our Cherry Chase PTA, is pleased to offer an After School
Scholarship Reimbursement Program for students who qualify. Our After School Programs (ASP’s) are parent paid
electives offered to enhance school curriculum. To ensure no one is turned away for an inability to pay, the PTA will be
offering partial scholarship reimbursements, to those who qualify, to be used towards these programs. Please note:
Parents/Guardian must pay the full enrollment fee at the time of the program enrollment. This is a reimbursement
program only!

How can I apply for reimbursement?

Please speak with Diana Kunze in the office. It is the goal of the Cherry Chase PTA and School
Administration to offer reimbursement assistance to families in need. This need will be determined by
the Principal and the After School Program Vice President (afterschoolprograms@cherrychasepta.org).

Scholarship Reimbursement Program Coverage:
The program offers scholarship reimbursement assistance of up to 50% of a program’s tuition fee. This assistance can be

used towards two programs per each school year- one ASP in the first half of the school year and one in the second half
of the school year. If the program is a yearlong program 50% of the total tuition is the maximum that will be considered.
The maximum amount to be reimbursed per qualified student for the academic year is $300.00.

Important Information:
This program is a reimbursement program. It is the responsibility of the parent/guardian to pay any vendor registration

fees at the time of the program enrollment. Upon approval and notification from the Principal and the ASP Chair, the
PTA will issue a reimbursement check to the parent/guardian (only)! It is our #1 goal to turn this around as quickly as
possible.

* Scholarship reimbursements are ONLY made payable to the parent/guardian...not any vendor!
* Scholarship reimbursement approval does not guarantee entry into an after school program. Our ASP’s fill up

quickly and enrollment is on a 1st come 1st served basis.
* Liability: If you receive scholarship reimbursement and your student does not show up to class you will be
responsible for full reimbursement to the Cherry Chase PTA.

What if I already paid for a yearlong program?
We will consider Scholarship reimbursements for any year-long program where prepayment was required. All other

programs that have already concluded do not qualify for retroactive reimbursement. If you have any questions, please
speak with Diana Kunze or email me at afterschoolprograms@cherrychasepta.org.

Thank you,

Cherry Chase PTA



